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(7/“\?— Dear 44 Jochd
)

Please refer to my D.O. letter dated 09.06.2010 (Copy enclosed)

@_ ’ followed by D.O. reminders dated 26.07.2010 and 04.10.2010 requesting for
y certain information concerning im%entation of “Post Matric Scholarship

Scheme heduled Castes stud In your State, for making an impact
analysis of the Scheme. Information is sti]] awaited from your State.
2. I would Tequest you to kindly have the above information forwarded to
this Ministry in enclosed format at the earliest.

Yo Ha

Yours sincerely,

(San?éeé;vm}')‘
Shri G.C.Joshi, o e
o7 T+

Encl: As above

Secretary,
Social Welfare Department, '
Andaman & Nicobar Administration, ))/

SEcreiariai, Fort Biair, | ‘@‘ “
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